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Atkins, Caelan

From: Christopher Jones < >
Sent: 30 March 2023 13:39
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: OBJECTION Aquind Pipeline interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to object to the Aquind pipeline proposal on many grounds largely environmental. Marine 
life, fauna and particularly bird life will be very badly affected by the work required and historic toxic 
landfill waste will be disturbed as a large chunk of the island on that side is built on it. Our green 
spaces are precious in a city of thousands of tiny houses many of which are shared.  
 
The city is already overcrowded and congested and the additional traffic that will be caused by 
closure of roads cannot be accommodated in other parts of the city. Air quality is proven to be bad 
here in Portsmouth and it will be made worse. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Christopher Jones 

 
 
 

 




